5.18 (r)

Pilon, Janet

Subject: Roads through the wetlands

From: Julie Palmese

Sent: November 5, 2023 10:01 PM

To: clerk@hamilton.ca; Office of the Mayor <Officeofthe.Mayor@hamilton.ca>; Wilson, Maureen
<Maureen.Wilson@hamilton.ca>; Kroetsch, Cameron <Cameron.Kroetsch@hamilton.ca>; Nann, Nrinder
<Nrinder.Nann@hamilton.ca>; Hwang, Tammy <Tammy.Hwang@hamilton.ca>; Francis, Matt
<Matt.Francis@hamilton.ca>; Jackson, Tom <Tom.Jackson@hamilton.ca>; Pauls, Esther <Esther.Pauls@hamilton.ca>;
Danko, John-Paul <John-Paul.Danko@hamilton.ca>; Clark, Brad <Brad.Clark@hamilton.ca>; Beattie, Jeff
<Jeff.Beattie@hamilton.ca>; Tadeson, Mark <Mark.Tadeson@hamilton.ca>; Cassar, Craig <Craig.Cassar@hamilton.ca>;
Wilson, Alex <Alex.Wilson@hamilton.ca>; Spadafora, Mike <Mike.Spadafora@hamilton.ca>; McMeekin, Ted
<Ted.McMeekin@hamilton.ca>

Subject: Roads through the wetlands

From a family of 5 voters,

Kindly pause the plans to build roads through the wetlands until the effect on nature and the cost to the public
purse have been assessed properly with enough time to do a thorough job. It's better to avoid making a
mistake than have to fix it. Do what is best for the place we all call home. You are our appointed stewards
and the people born after us will have to live with your decisions. So be well informed and make

educated decisions.

Sincerely,

Julie Palmese and family



